
Cir-003/AVIS/2022 Date:21.03.22

Dear Parents,

Greetings!!

We have successfully completed the bridge course from the 7th

to the 19th of March 2022. From the 21st of March 2022, we are
initiating the 2022-23 academic year teaching sessions. For more
details regarding the same, please refer to the March log sheet. Please
facilitate your ward with resources required for the school year and
make sure to label their textbooks, notebooks, etc. In order to be
up-to-date with all news, events, circulars and messages, please do
regularly check the school’s official WhatsApp groups and the Never
skip app. In the future, the mode of communication from the school
will mostly be through the Never skip app.

For queries, concerns, sharing suggestions or feedback, please
do not hesitate to contact the relevant people involved. It is only with
the help of your cooperation, support and regular interventions that
we are able to accomplish our set goals and tasks.

Timings for the Administration block are from 8:15 AM to 4:30 PM.
Timings to meet the Principal or Academic team are from 9 AM to 10
AM and from 2 PM to 3 PM.

Thanks, and regards,
Ms. Vanaja,
Principal,
AVIS



principal@avinternationalschool.org


